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Candor Pam Bachorz 2009-09-01 In the model community of
Candor, Florida, every teen wants to be like Oscar
Banks. The son of the town's founder, Oscar earns
straight As, is student-body president, and is in demand
for every club and cause. But Oscar has a secret. He
knows that parents bring their teens to Candor to make
them respectful, compliant–perfect–through subliminal
Messages that carefully correct and control their
behavior. And Oscar' s built a business sabotaging his
father's scheme with Messages of his own, getting his
clients out before they're turned. After all, who would
ever suspect the perfect Oscar Banks? Then he meets Nia,
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the girl he can't stand to see changed. Saving Nia means
losing her forever. Keeping her in Candor, Oscar risks
exposure . . . and more. From the Hardcover edition.
Man of High Fidelity: Edwin Howard Armstrong Lawrence
Lessing 1956
The Magic Thief Sarah Prineas 2009-04-21 Discover the
fantasy and wonder of The Magic Thief, the first book in
Sarah Prineas’s acclaimed middle grade fantasy series!
Diana Wynne Jones, author of Howl's Moving Castle, said:
"I couldn't put it down. Wonderful, exciting stuff." In
a city that runs on a dwindling supply of magic, a young
boy is drawn into a life of wizardry and adventure. Conn
should have dropped dead the day he picked Nevery's
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pocket and touched the wizard's locus magicalicus, a
stone used to focus magic and work spells. But for some
reason he did not. Nevery finds that interesting, and he
takes Conn as his apprentice on the provision that the
boy find a locus stone of his own. But Conn has little
time to search for his stone between wizard lessons and
helping Nevery discover who—or what—is stealing the city
of Wellmet's magic.
Monstergarten Daniel J. Mahoney 2013-07-02 Patrick is
worried about his first day of monstergarten. Everyone
knows you have to be SCARY in monstergarten. Patrick's
friend, Kevin, offers to show Patrick how to be scary –
they roar, they sneak up on people, they bare their
teeth. But Patrick still isn't ready. His parents tell
him to just be himself. But what if he's not scary
ENOUGH?
Rise of the Earth Dragon Tracey West 2014 Snatched up by
a royal soldier and carried away to the castle, 8-yearold Drake trains along with three other children to
become Dragon Masters who must discover their assigned
dragons' special powers. By the best-selling author of
the Hiro's Quest series. Simultaneous.
Merlyn's Magick Joshua Free 2002-10 In a time years ago
in a city called Denver there was a young lad that could
perform magic and conjuring. His name was Merlyn.
Merlin's Dragon T. A. Barron 2009-08-25 When Basil the
dragon discovers a terrible threat to his world and the
wizard merlin, he begins and epic journey from the Great
Tree of Avalon to the outermost edge of the spirit realm
to save Merlin—and finds a future as great as his heart.
Books in Print 1991
Forthcoming Books Rose Arny 2003
Enchanted Ever After Shanna Swendson 2019-07-08 Wedding
Bells or Magic Spells?Katie Chandler's wedding day is
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coming soon, and she and Owen Palmer have a lot to do to
make sure the event is magical. That makes this a very
bad time for rumors about magic to be hitting the
general public, even the television news.The secret
about magic has been safe for centuries, but can it
survive an era of cell phone cameras and the Internet?
As Katie delves deeper into an online anti-magic
underground movement, she starts to suspect that there's
something more going on. Someone in the magical world is
trying to expose magic to ordinary people. The fallout
for the magical world could be devastating, and without
the restrictions to keep magic out of the public eye,
unscrupulous wizards might run amok. Worst of all, the
culprit is trying to pin it all on Owen, who makes a
handy scapegoat.Katie's got to track down and stop the
plot-and fast. Otherwise, society will be forever
altered, and Katie's wedding may be missing a groom.
Wizardology Dugald Steer 2005 Merlin the wizard
challenges readers to become wizards like himself by
deciphering clues hidden in his guide to wizardry.
The Secret War Matt Myklusch 2012-06-26 Twelve-year-old
Jack may be the Imagine Nation's only hope of fending
off a new Rustov attack, with the help of his fellow
superheroes-in-training, but the virus he carries, and
Jonas's suspicions, provide new complications.
Modern Magick Donald Michael Kraig 2010-11-08 For over
two decades, Donald Michael Kraig's Modern Magick has
been the world's most popular step-by-step guide to
working real magick. Tens of thousands of individuals
and groups have used this course as their primary
instruction manual. Now, greatly revised and expanded,
this set of lessons is more complete and relevant to
your life than ever. Written with respect for the
student, Modern Magick will safely guide you—even if you
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know little or nothing—through a progressive series of
practical exercises and rituals, complemented by the
knowledge, history, insights, and theory you need to
become a successful ceremonial magician. Firmly rooted
in the Western magickal tradition yet designed to be
fully compatible with your contemporary practice, this
book will help you attain full mastery of all core
topics in magick: The inner mysteries of the Kabalah The
most powerful rituals of magick How to create and
perform your own rituals True meditation Magickal ethics
Astral projection Tools of magick Evocation of spirits
Pathworking Tantra and sex magick The importance of the
Tarot Talismans and amulets Secrets of visualization
Alchemy Psychic self-defense Healing rituals Filled with
personal stories and helpful illustrations, along with
updated and brand-new material, this new edition of
Modern Magick features a completely new lesson that
reveals the concepts, techniques, and rituals of NeuroLinguistic Programming, Chaos Magick, and Postmodern
Magick. Ideal for beginning, intermediate, or advanced
students, and perfect as a manual for magickal temples,
this is essential reading for every true magician.
"Modern Magick is a modern-day classic. It has become
the standard textbook of practical magickal knowledge
for magicians all over the world. We highly recommend it
to beginner and adept alike."—Chic Cicero and Sandra
Tabatha Cicero, authors of Experiencing the Kabbalah and
Self-Initiation into the Golden Dawn Tradition
The Secrets of High Magic Francis Melville 2012 "High
magic encompasses a wide array of doctrines and
techniques, including the conjuring of spirits and
nonhuman entities, ritual divination, the making and
consecrating of magical tools and talismans, and the
exploration of astrology. This practical guide describes
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the methods of self-initiation into a wide array of
occult traditions... Discover the traditions of tarot,
alchemy, talismans, tattwa magic, angelic magic, stars
of the wise, and much more"--P. [4] of cover.
The Bird Watching Answer Book Laura Erickson 2009-11-04
Learn the how’s and why’s of bird behavior, from
flirtatious mating practices and gorgeous birdsong to
flying south for the winter. In this lively reference
book, Laura Erickson addresses hundreds of real-life
questions sent in to the Cornell Lab of Ornithology, the
world’s foremost authority on birds. With expert advice
on bird watching techniques and equipment, feeding and
housing birds, protecting habitats, and much more,
Erickson guides you through the intricacies of the avian
world with a contagious passion for our feathered
friends.
My Merlin Awakening Priya Ardis 2019-10-15 Read the
gender-bent bestselling trilogy. For fans of haunted
houses, mermaids, the Minotaur and Greek mythology. If
you haven't broken the rules, have you really lived?
Excalibur has been pulled from the stone, but why is it
here? Ryan DuLac's got bigger problems--as student
president, she's got to put on the Prom. While the
Wizard Council debates their next move, she heads home.
But she can't hide forever. Sooner than she'd like
Merlin (aka Matt) has her chasing mermaids on the trail
of the Fisher King. The wounded King defeated by
Merlin's brother, Vane, in the past holds the key to
save the future. On the journey, Ryan begins to realize
the friends she thought she knew, she may not know at
all. At a time of shifting alliances, she must decide
whose side she's on--the brother who struggles to do
right or the brother who dares to break the rules? And
Ryan must decide who she is--a regular or a champion?
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One wrong decision and her family falls apart. One wrong
decision and the world falls apart. No pressure. From
Boston to Greece, take the road trip and join the
adventure in My Merlin Awakening. ~Excerpt My Merlin
Awakening~ A gust of frosty wind spurred us to hurry.
Vane grabbed me. “DuLac, let’s chat.” Chat. Britishspeak for “Stand still while I yell at you.”
A Wizard's Wings T. A. Barron 2011 Merlin's fragile home
on the isle of Fincayra is threatened by the attack of a
mysterious warrior with swords for arms and by the
escape of Stangmar from his imprisonment, as Merlin
continues to move toward his ultimate destiny.
American Book Publishing Record 2003
The Lost Years of Merlin T. A. Barron 1996 A young boy
who has no identity nor memory of his past washes ashore
on the coast of Wales and finds his true name after a
series of fantastic adventures.
Dark Day in the Deep Sea [With Tattoos] Mary Pope
Osborne 2009 When Jack and his sister, Annie, join a
group of nineteenth-century explorers aboard the H.M.S.
Challenger, they learn about the ocean, solve the
mystery of its fabled sea monster, and gain compassion
for their fellow creatures.
Secret of the Water Dragon: A Branches Book (Dragon
Masters #3) Tracey West 2015-02-24 Drake and the rest of
the Dragon Masters are back for another adventure!
The Wizard's Dog Eric Kahn Gale 2017-01-17 “A magical
story full of humor and heart.” —Katherine Applegate,
Newbery-winning author of The One and Only Ivan For fans
of The Hero’s Guide to Saving Your Kingdom comes an
offbeat, comedic spin on the Excalibur legend told from
the point of view of a talking dog who wants to be a
magician! Meet Nosewise. He’s spunky. He’s curious. And
he’s a dog who can’t understand why his pack mates
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Merlin and Morgana spend all day practicing magic
tricks. If it’s a trick they want, he’s the dog to ask!
He can already Sit!, Stay!, and Roll Over! But there’s
no way Nosewise is Stay!ing when his master and best
friend, Merlin, is kidnapped. There’s nothing Nosewise
won’t do to get Merlin back, even if it means facing the
strange Fae people and their magic-eating worms, or
tangling with the mysterious Sword in the Stone. But it
may take more than sniffing out a spell to do it!
Nosewise’s hilarious escapades and steadfast loyalty get
him and his companions through King Arthur’s Dark Ages.
"An entertaining adventure full of humor and magic"
–Booklist "A delightful magical fantasy, perfect for
fans of fairy tales, legends, and dogs.” –School Library
Journal "An ingenious and entirely credible (at least
dog lovers will agree with this) twist on the familiar
tale.” –Kirkus Reviews "Nosewise is one of the silliest
narrators around." —The Bulletin
Magical Worlds of the Wizard of Ads Roy H. Williams 2001
Discusses the roles played by neuroscience, chaos
theory, poetry, and art in the field of human persuasion
and how to successfully use these fields in advertising.
2004 Children's Book Market Ellen Hopkins 2004
Druidry Handbook John Michael Greer 2021-04-01 The
classic guide to living a spiritual life rooted in
Celtic antiquity and revived to meet the challenges of
contemporary life. Druidry offers people a path of
harmony through reconnection with the green Earth. The
Druidry Handbook is the first hands-on manual of
traditional British druid practice that explores the Sun
Path of seasonal celebration, the Moon Path of
meditation, and the Earth Path of living in harmony with
nature as tools for crafting an Earth-honoring life here
and now. From ritual and meditation to nature awareness
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and ecological action, John Michael Greer opens the door
to a spirituality rooted in the living Earth. Featuring
a mix of philosophy, rituals, spiritual practice, and
lifestyle issues, The Druidry Handbook is an essential
guide for those seriously interested in practicing a
traditional form of druidry. It offers equal value to
eclectics and solitary practitioners eager to
incorporate more Earth-based spirituality into their own
belief system.
Ultimate Magic T. A. Barron 2011-06-09 Avalon is on the
verge of total destruction: an army of warriors, a swarm
of fire dragons, and a lethal plague are all laying
waste to Merlin's beloved land. But Merlin is nowhere to
be found. Leading the fight in his place is Basil, the
once tiny lizard who is now the most powerful dragon in
Avalon.But to restore peace, the mastermind behind this
chaos, Doomraga, will need to be discovered and
destroyed before his power grows stronger and Avalon and
its inhabitants are beyond saving. For Basil to triumph,
he and his friends may need to make the ultimate
sacrifice.In this final book of the Merlin's Dragon
trilogy, T. A. Barron brings this saga to a thrilling-if
bittersweet- end.
Greenwitch Susan Cooper 2010-11-30 Simon, Jane, and
Barney, enlisted by their mysterious great-uncle, arrive
in a small coastal town to recover a priceless golden
grail stolen by the forces of evil -- Dark. They are not
at first aware of the strange powers of another boy
brought to help, Will Stanton -- nor of the sinister
significance of the Greenwitch, an image of leaves and
branches that for centuries has been cast into the sea
for good luck in fishing and harvest. Their search for
the grail sets into motion a series of distubing,
sometimes dangerous events that, at their climax, bring
merlyns-magick-the-wizards-secret-notebooks-paperback-by-free-joshua

forth a gift that, for a time at least, will keep the
Dark from rising.
Book of Shadows Gerald Gardner 2014-08-04 A Book of
Shadows is a book containing religious texts and
instructions for magical rituals found within the Neopagan religion of Wicca. The first Book of Shadows was
created by Gerald B. Gardner, (an author as well as an
amateur archaeologist and anthropologist), in the late
1940's or early 1950's, which he used in his Bricket
Wood coven and then in later covens which he founded.
The concept was adopted by other traditions. The current
Book of Shadows is a compilation of manuscripts found in
his museum after his death.
Draconomicon Joshua Free 2019-07-30 HERE BE DRAGONS!
Behold the ultimate "Book of the Dragon" for modern
magick-users and fantasy enthusiasts alike--now
completely revised and expanded for its 25th
anniversary. This underground cult-classic
"Draconomicon" offers powerful teachings and lore of
ancient "dragon magick" and its legacy. Discovering true
knowledge, wisdom and power of the Dragon has never been
easier! Joshua Free--a leading member of the occult
underground for the past twenty-five years--provides
seekers with a unique and remarkable treasury of
esoteric knowledge in this new amazing collector's
edition of what is sure to be the perfect addition to
your library and/or "dragon collection." Come and
initiate yourself to the Ancient Mystery School and
venture on a progressive journey through the Dragon
Legacy--beginning in the depths of the Primordial Abyss
and primeval birth of the "Great Cosmic Dragon" and
following through the many millennium of secret
knowledge carried to the present age...and the future!
Whether you are simply curious, or seeking to explore
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deep teachings that may incorporate "dragons" into your
spiritual and magical systems, the Draconomicon is
unparalleled research and testimony to a quarter-of-acentury modern occult evolution, sparking hundreds of
traditions. The Dragon Legacy is an important and
integral part of the history and traditions of all
cultures, and subsequently underlies all cultural
magical traditions--not to mention symbols and motifs
that lie beneath the development of human civilization
as a whole. Nothing is separate. And this is one of the
lessons we learn from The Dragon--that everything is
connected together and we cannot see things in exclusion
to other things if we are to see things, with Selfhonesty, for how they truly are--another gift of The
Dragon. Hidden in the depths of the Dragon's Lair is an
untold legacy of knowledge and power, secret societies
and bloodlines, cults and symbols encompassing our
entire material existence--and the means by which it can
be controlled. It is quite possible this is among the
best kept secrets in the history of occultism, even
enshrouded in a cacophony of grand conspiracies. And in
its most ancient forms, it is the undefiled, raw and
primordial Truth of things--just as we would expect the
Druids, wizards and sages of old to understand them. And
with understanding comes wisdom.
Merlin's Blade Robert Treskillard 2013-04-16 In Robert
Treskillard’s take on the Arthurian legends, young
Merlin is faced with the challenge of saving his country
and those he loves when a mysterious, and dangerous,
stone falls from the sky. Partially blinded years ago,
Merlin is a timid swordsmith who wants nothing more than
to live a quiet life and win the hand of Natalenya, the
beautiful and kind daughter of a magistrate. But after
he and his friend Garth encounter a strange stone in the
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wood, one protected by druids, Merlin receives a series
of visions and prophecies that he is to save his land
and his Christian faith from a dark force. As the power
of the stone grows and threatens his family and friends,
Merlin is forced to embrace his calling—for he may be
the only one immune to the stone’s power. Touching on
multiple elements of the classic Arthur story—from the
Lady of the Lake, the creation of Excalibur, the sword
in the stone, and the rescue of Arthur himself—this
fantasy tale will appeal to young adults looking for
adventure and a hint of romance, as well as adults who
enjoy the classic tale this series is based on.
Rise of the Earth Dragon: A Branches Book (Dragon
Masters #1) Tracey West 2014-08-26 The New York Times
bestselling Dragon Masters series is "How to Train Your
Dragon" meets the Dragon Slayers' Academy, and it's
perfect for newly independent readers! Pick a book. Grow
a reader. This series is part of Scholastic's early
chapter book line called Branches, which is aimed at
newly independent readers. With easy-to-read text, highinterest content, fast-paced plots, and illustrations on
every page, these books will boost reading confidence
and stamina. Branches books help readers grow! DRAGON
MASTERS has it all! Dragons, a Dragon Stone, a king, a
wizard, and magic! In the first book in this fullyillustrated series, 8-year old Drake is snatched up by
King Roland's soldier and taken to the castle. He is to
be trained as a Dragon Master. At the castle, he is
joined by three other young Dragon Masters-in-training:
Ana, Rori, and Bo. The Dragon Masters must learn how to
connect with and train their dragons--and they must also
uncover their dragons' special powers. Does Drake have
what it takes to be a Dragon Master? What is his
dragon's special power?
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The Meat Racket Christopher Leonard 2014-02-18 An
investigative journalist takes you inside the corporate
meat industry—a shocking, in-depth report every American
should read. How much do you know about the meat on your
dinner plate? Journalist Christopher Leonard spent more
than a decade covering the country’s biggest meat
companies, including four years as the national
agribusiness reporter for the Associated Press. Now he
delivers the first comprehensive look inside the
industrial meat system, exposing how a handful of
companies executed an audacious corporate takeover of
the nation’s meat supply. Leonard’s revealing account
shines a light on the inner workings of Tyson Foods, a
pioneer of the industrial system that dominates the
market. You’ll learn how the food industry got to where
it is today, and how companies like Tyson have escaped
the scrutiny they deserve. You’ll discover how these
companies are able to raise meat prices for consumers
while pushing down the price they pay to farmers. And
you’ll even see how big business and politics have
derailed efforts to change the system, from a years-long
legal fight in Iowa to the Obama administration’s recent
failed attempt to pass reforms. Important, timely, and
explosive, The Meat Racket is an unvarnished portrait of
the food industry that now dominates America’s
heartland.
The Dragon of Avalon T. A. Barron 2011 Basil, a small,
flying lizard, makes a surprising discovery while
engaged in Avalon's great war between the evil Rhita
Gawr and the forces of good.
Memories, Dreams, Reflections C. G. Jung 2011-01-26 An
eye-opening biography of one of the most influential
psychiatrists of the modern age, drawing from his
lectures, conversations, and own writings. In the spring
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of 1957, when he was eighty-one years old, Carl Gustav
Jung undertook the telling of his life story. Memories,
Dreams, Reflections is that book, composed of
conversations with his colleague and friend Aniela
Jaffé, as well as chapters written in his own hand, and
other materials. Jung continued to work on the final
stages of the manuscript until shortly before his death
on June 6, 1961, making this a uniquely comprehensive
reflection on a remarkable life. Fully corrected, this
edition also includes Jung's VII Sermones ad Mortuos.
Presentation Zen Garr Reynolds 2009-04-15 FOREWORD BY
GUY KAWASAKI Presentation designer and internationally
acclaimed communications expert Garr Reynolds, creator
of the most popular Web site on presentation design and
delivery on the Net — presentationzen.com — shares his
experience in a provocative mix of illumination,
inspiration, education, and guidance that will change
the way you think about making presentations with
PowerPoint or Keynote. Presentation Zen challenges the
conventional wisdom of making "slide presentations" in
today’s world and encourages you to think differently
and more creatively about the preparation, design, and
delivery of your presentations. Garr shares lessons and
perspectives that draw upon practical advice from the
fields of communication and business. Combining solid
principles of design with the tenets of Zen simplicity,
this book will help you along the path to simpler, more
effective presentations.
Soccer on Sunday Mary Pope Osborne 2016-05 "Originally
published in hardcover in the United States by Random
House Children's Books, New York, in 2014"--Title page
verso.
The Magic Sequence Volume One Andre Norton 2018-05-22
Young people are transported to historical and magical
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adventures in three fantasies by the author of the Witch
World series and “a superb storyteller” (The New York
Times). In the six stand-alone novels that comprise her
Magic Sequence series, Andre Norton, a “pioneer” in scifi and fantasy, conjures the perfect alchemy of
enchanting fantasy and poignant human drama as ordinary
kids travel through a variety of portals into historical
and magical realms (Anne McCaffrey). In the first three
novels collected here, the young heroes are transported
to the days of King Arthur, the time of the American
Civil War, and the supernatural world of Native American
myth. As always, “Andre Norton can be relied upon to
convert her magic formulas into adroit entertainment”
(Kirkus Reviews). Steel Magic: On a picnic in the Hudson
Valley, Sara Lowry and her brothers Greg and Eric
discover a medieval castle, where suddenly they’re
enveloped by a gray mist and emerge in the time of King
Arthur. To save Avalon, they must recover three magic
talismans—Arthur’s sword, Excalibur; Merlin’s ring; and
the horn of Huon—or remain forever trapped in the
distant past. Octagon Magic: There are lots of scary
stories about the strange eight-sided house in Lorrie’s
neighborhood. Does a witch live there? Is it haunted?
But when Lorrie meets the mysterious lady of the house,
she’s granted access to explore. In one room, she finds
a rocking horse and an exact miniature of the big house.
When Laurie climbs on the rocking horse, she is
transported into the eight-sided dollhouse and the past,
where she meets people who once found this home a
refuge. Fur Magic: When his father is called to active
duty in Vietnam, Cory Alder leaves Florida to live on
his adopted Native American uncle’s Idaho ranch. There,
an encounter with an old Nez Perce Medicine Man called
Black Elk catapults Cory into an alternate universe
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where animals live in tribes, hunt, and go on the
warpath. Transformed into a spirit animal—a beaver named
Yellow Shell—he soon finds himself in the middle of a
war between humans and beasts with supernatural powers.
The Wings Of Merlin T. A. Barron 2003-01-28 Merlin's
fragile home on the isle of Fincayra is threatened by
the attack of a mysterious warrior with swords for arms
and by the escape of Stangmar from his imprisonment, as
Merlin continues to move toward his ultimate destiny.
Power of the Fire Dragon: A Branches Book (Dragon
Masters #4) Tracey West 2015-07-28 It's time for the
Dragon Masters to battle the dark wizard!
The Other Merlin Robyn Schneider 2021-09-21 ONE OF THE
BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR! - Publishers Weekly
"Simultaneously heart-pounding and hilarious, Robyn
Schneider gives us a veritable romp through Camelot
fueled by adventure and romance." —Kerri Maniscalco #1
NYT bestselling author of The Kingdom of the Wicked and
Stalking Jack the Ripper Channeling the modern humor of
The Gentleman’s Guide to Vice and Virtue, bestselling
author Robyn Schneider creates a Camelot that becomes
the ultimate teen rom-com hotspot in this ultra-fresh
take on the Arthurian legend. Welcome to the great
kingdom of Camelot! Prince Arthur’s a depressed botanist
who would rather marry a library than a princess,
Lancelot’s been demoted to castle guard after a terrible
lie, and Emry Merlin has arrived at the castle disguised
as her twin brother since girls can’t practice magic.
Life at court is full of scandals, lies, and
backstabbing courtiers, so what’s a casually bisexual
teen wizard masquerading as a boy to do? Other than fall
for the handsome prince, stir up trouble with the
foppish Lord Gawain, and offend the prissy Princess
Guinevere. When the truth comes out with disastrous
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consequences, Emry has to decide whether she'll risk
everything for the boy she loves, or give up her

merlyns-magick-the-wizards-secret-notebooks-paperback-by-free-joshua

potential to become the greatest wizard Camelot has ever
known.
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